

2018-2019 PTO Membership Drive

Welcome back! Our PTO Membership Drive is underway and our goal is to have all families join the PTO this year. There are no requirements for volunteering when you join, but your dues are important because they help fund many things throughout the school year. For example, this past spring, each student created a piece of art with the PACE artists and seed balls with the Acadiana Native Plant Project in science class! If you would like to know more about our PTO, please join us for one of our monthly meetings.

We have one level of membership to join the PTO. The level is family memberships (one fee per family).

Membership Level for 2018-2019 School Year

(Please print clearly)

Parents Name:			
Address:			-
Child's Name:		Grade:	Teacher:
Child's Name:		Grade:	Teacher:
Child's Name:		Grade:	Teacher:
Please check all of the followin	g that apply to your	family:	
□Broadmoor student	□Broadmoor PTO B	oard Membe	r □Broadmoor teacher/staff
•			orn party) *Date of free dress and popcorn udents. Mostly likely will be towards end of
Add On			
□ \$5 One Broadmoor School	ol Magnet to display	your school s	spirit on your vehicle.
Please make checks navahl	e to Broadmoor PTC).	

If there are additional questions please feel free to contact the membership committee, Audrey Muffoletto audreymuffoletto@gmail.com Brook Forbis at Forbisbrooke@yahoo.com.